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SR 52 Pedestrian Overpass at the Suncoast Parkway Trail 449316-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Pedestrian

Overpass
Phase Construction
Limits Over SR 52

along the
Suncoast
Parkway Trail

Project Start late 2025
Length .2 miles
City Shady Hills
County Pasco
Road SR 52

SR 589
Suncoast
Parkway

Construction
Cost

$9.9 million

Estimated
Completion

early 2027

Contractor Cone & Graham,
Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  John McShaffrey
  813-975-6930
  john.mcshaffrey@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project will build a pedestrian overpass over SR 52 next to the
Suncoast Parkway (SR 589) as part of the Suncoast Trail in Pasco
County, . 

A portion of the existing Suncoast Trail will be reconstructed to
connect the trail to the pedestrian overpass at SR 52. A street-level
crossing will remain available for pedestrians and bicyclists to cross
SR 52. Short-duration pedestrian detours are planned when work
overhead is in progress. The trail is expected to remain open to
users throughout construction.

The project has been designed and a construction contract
awarded. Construction is anticipated to begin in late 2025.

https://fdottampabay.com/project/878/449316-1-52-01

